
U.S. Department of Labor

OSHA Exhibit Booth Survey

Please help us serve you better by completing our Exhibit Customer Satisfaction Survey. Answering the questions below 
should only take a few minutes. Your participation is completely voluntary and will help us ensure that our Exhibit booth 
provides valuable products and service.

1.  What prompted you to visit the OSHA exhibit booth?

o Get informational products and service

o OSHA training information

o Get contact information

o Other, please specify:  

2.   How would you rate the OSHA booth for meeting your interest’s needs?

o Exceptional

o Acceptable

o Unsatisfactory

3.  Did the OSHA information we provided at the booth satisfy your needs?

o Yes

o No
If no, please specify:  



4.  What was your overall satisfaction with the OSHA staff courtesy and knowledge?

o Very Satisfied

o Satisfied

o Neutral

o Dissatisfied

o Very Dissatisfied

5.  Based on your OSHA booth experience, would you refer a colleague or revisit at future 
conferences?

o Definitely

o Probably

o Probably Not

o Definitely Not

o Not Sure

*** Please provide any additional information or comments:   

OMB Control Number:  1225 – 0059

Completion of this survey is voluntary.  Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 2 minutes  per response, 
including time to review the instruction, search and gather the data needed, and complete and review the collection of information.  Persons are not 
required to respond to the collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number.  If you have any comments about these 
estimates or any aspects of this data collection, contact:  US Department of Labor, OSHA Office of Communications, Room N-3647, 200 
Constitution Ave, NW, Washington, DC 20210.  Do not send the completed forms to this office.
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